
 

 

 

February 22, 2023 

 

Dear Members of the College Community: 
 
 

It is the intent of the Howard County Junior College District not to discriminate nor tolerate 
discrimination or harassment against any legally protected category, class, characteristic, or on 
the basis of any other legally protected status in any of its policies, procedures, and 
processes.  The following position has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-
discrimination policies: Chief Human Resources Officer, 1001 Birdwell Lane, Big Spring, TX 
79720 (432) 264-5100. 
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Cheryl T. Sparks, Ed.D. 
President 

 

 


